
NATIONAL ENVIRONMENTAL POLICY ACT (NEPA)

A Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) between the

FDOT and the Federal Highway Administration (FHWA)

for National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA) assignment

was executed on December 14, 2016. The FDOT now has

the assignment of NEPA responsibilities as described in

the MOU and the requirements are in effect.

FDOT shall disclose to the public and agencies, as part of

agency outreach and public involvement procedures,

including any Notice of Intent or scoping meeting notice,

the statement below:

“The environmental review, consultation, and other

actions required by applicable federal environmental

laws for this project are being, or have been, carried out

by the Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT)

pursuant to 23 U.S.C. §327 and a Memorandum of

Understanding dated December 14, 2016 and executed

by the Federal Highway Administration and FDOT.”


